Weekly Newsletter 16th April
The season finally got underway yesterday. Unfortunately only 27 overs were bowled in the first team friendly against Waterlooville. Next weekend the season is in full flow as we have four games. On Saturday the second team travel to Chippingdale, while the third team travel to Uckfield. On Sunday the first team host Findon, and the fourth team go to Goring.
Adult outdoor training at The Sportsfield starts tomorrow (Tuesday 17th). It starts at 6pm, everyone welcome.
We still have some bonus ball numbers available. Cost is £20 per ball for 20 weeks, and if your number is the bonus ball in the Saturday National Lottery you win that week’s prize of £30. If you would like a number please contact Jordan Atkinson or message our Facebook page.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need new kit for the season, our club shop can be found here
Last week’s Friday feature was with ‘The General’. This can be read here


